Under The Frog
As recognized, adventure as skillfully as experience about lesson, amusement, as competently as harmony can be gotten by just checking out a ebook Under The Frog in
addition to it is not directly done, you could admit even more on this life, vis--vis the world.
We pay for you this proper as skillfully as simple habit to acquire those all. We manage to pay for Under The Frog and numerous book collections from fictions to
scientific research in any way. in the midst of them is this Under The Frog that can be your partner.
captured our imagination, appearing in everything from fairytales about frog
princes to Beatrix Potter’s The Tale of Jeremy Fisher and Arnold Lebel’s Frog and
Toad. They even appear as a tasty chocolate snack in the Harry Potter series.
Examining the significant role played by this slippery amphibian in art,
literature, and popular culture, Charlotte Sleigh gives us an entertaining—and
sometimes shocking—account of this both loved and misunderstood animal. Weaving
the natural history of the frog together with its mythology, this witty book
answers questions like why frogs have been so prominent in science throughout the
years and what place the frog holds in religion. Sleigh also explores the frog’s
many faces—the devilish and comic, sophisticated and chauvinist, the revolting and
delicious. Featuring many images of frogs from nature and culture, Frog—the
fiftieth entry into the Animal series—will draw pet owners, frog-leg devourers,
and seekers of princes alike.
Partial translation into Dutch of Tibor Fischer's "Under the frog" Katelijne
Meeusen 1999
A Frog's Life Dona Herweck Rice 2011-10-01 Introduces the frog and its life cycle,
from its beginnings with a female frog in a pond to the young adult form ready to
begin the cycle anew.
Eat That Frog! Brian Tracy 2008-11-13 Every idea in this book is focused on
increasing your overall levels of productivity, performance, and output and on
making you more valuable in whatever you do. You can apply many of these ideas to
your personal life as well. Each of these twenty-one methods and techniques is
complete in itself. All are necessary. One strategy might be effective in one
situation and another might apply to another task. All together, these twenty-one
ideas represent a smorgasbord of personal effectiveness techniques that you can
use at any time, in any order or sequence that makes sense to you at the moment.
The key to success is action. These principles work to bring about fast,
predictable improvements in performance and results. The faster you learn and
apply them, the faster you will move ahead in your career - guaranteed! There will
be no limit to what you can accomplish when you learn how to Eat That Frog!
The Frog Who Lost His Underpants Juliette MacIver 2014 Teddy Bear, Little Chimp,
and Big Gray Elephant try to help an orange-spotted jungle frog find his missing
underpants.
Frog Under a Coconut Shell Josephine Chia 2002 This book is based on the true
story of the author, of how her own mother struggled for her right to educate her
daughters despite her own parochial experience in a small kampong. This highly
nostalgic and evocative book pays tribute to her mother's courageous journey from
the bloom of youth to her affliction with Alzheimer's disease in old age.
Oi Dog! Kes Gray 2017-03-09 The laughter never ends with Oi Frog and Friends! The
board book edition of the hilarious rhyming story. The absurdly funny sequel to
the bestselling Oi Frog, this will have children rolling around with laughter!
*Winner of the Laugh Out Loud Picture Book Award* *Shortlisted for the Sainsbury's
Book Award* Cat is a stickler for rules: cats sit on mats, hares sit on chairs
and, however irritating, dogs must sit on frogs. That's until Frog decides to
change the status quo ... But will Cat want to sit on gnats instead of cushy mats?
Will spiders like sitting on gliders? Will whales like sitting on nails? And, most
importantly, where is FROG going to sit? "This is a gigglingly delightful book, a
perfect match of words and pictures to entertain again and again." Daily Mail
Can't get enough? Look out for: Oi Frog, Oi Cat, Oi Duck-billed Platypus, Oi
Puppies Oi Frog and Friends is a top ten bestselling series. Loved by children and
parents, the books have won numerous awards, including the Laugh Out Loud Picture
Book Award, and been shortlisted for many more!
The Frog Alphabet Book Jerry Pallotta 2016-10-04 A is for Amazon Horned Frog. B is
for Blue-legged Strawberry Frog. C is for Crested Newt. What other amphibians can
you think of? Learn more about these sometimes cute, sometimes dangerous, but
always fascinating animals in THE FROG ALPHABET BOOK. Jerry Pallotta and Ralph
Masiello explore the ponds, look under rocks, and dig in the mud to bring you this
colorful and fun way to learn more than the alphabet.
The Frog King Adam Davies 2002-08-06 Harry Driscoll is living in New York City (if
you call trying to survive on an editorial assistant's salary "living"). His
family is wealthy (but Harry Driscoll is not). His education is Ivy League (but
what good is it doing him?). His publishing job is entry level (with no exit in
sight). BUT... Harry Driscoll has a dream (if you call an unfinished manuscript
hidden in the closet a "dream"). Harry Driscoll has a girl (although intercourse
is out of the question). Harry Driscoll even has feelings. (He asked this girl,
one day in the park, to be in his life forever--and meant it!) And the other
girls? They're not the problem. (The problem is, Harry Driscoll cannot allow
himself to say the word "love.")
The Frog John Hawkes 1997-09-01 Asleep by a lily pond just before World War I, a
young French child swallows a frog that not only survives within him but becomes a
companion for life, sharing his physical and psychological pain but also giving
him a strange sort of power over others
A Frog Under the Tongue Marek Tuszewicki 2021-06 Jews have been active
participants in shaping the healing practices of the communities of eastern
Europe. Their approach largely combined the ideas of traditional Ashkenazi culture
with the heritage of medieval and early modern medicine. Holy rabbis and faith
healers, as well as Jewish barbers, innkeepers, and pedlars, all dispensed cures,
purveyed folk remedies for different ailments, and gave hope to the sick and their
families based on kabbalah, numerology, prayer, and magical Hebrew formulas.
Nevertheless, as new sources of knowledge penetrated the traditional world, modern
medical ideas gained widespread support. Jews became court physicians to the
nobility, and when the universities were opened up to them many also qualified as
doctors. At every stage, medicine proved an important field for cross-cultural
contacts. Jewish historians and scholars of folk medicine alike will discover here
fascinating sources never previously explored--manuscripts, printed publications,
and memoirs in Yiddish and Hebrew but also in Polish, English, German, Russian,
and Ukrainian. Marek Tuszewicki's careful study of these documents has teased out
therapeutic advice, recipes, magical incantations, kabbalistic methods, and
practical techniques, together with the ethical considerations that such
approaches entailed. His research fills a gap in the study of folk medicine in
eastern Europe, shedding light on little-known aspects of Ashkenazi culture, and
on how the need to treat sickness brought Jews and their neighbours together.
Under the Frog Tibor Fischer 2018-04-05 Shortlisted for the Booker Prize, Under
the Frog follows the adventures of two young Hungarian basketball players through
the turbulent years between the end of World War II and the anti-Soviet uprising
of 1956. In this spirited indictment of totalitarianism, the two improbable
heroes, Pataki and Gyuri, travel the length and breadth of Hungary in an epic
quest for food, lodging, and female companionship. Praise for Under the Frog: 'A
delicate, seriocomic treasure' ?Salman Rushdie 'Ferociously funny, bitterly sad,
and perfectly paced' ?A.S. Byatt
The Thought Gang Tibor Fischer 2018-04-05 France. A skint, clapped-out British
philosopher meets an incompetent, freshly released, one-armed, armed robber. The
Thought Gang is born as the duo blag their way from Montpellier to Toulon for the
ultimate bank robbery. Ferociously funny, Fischer combines an extravagant sense of
humour with a flair for the grotesque in this heady follow-up to the Booker
shortlisted Under the Frog. Praise for The Thought Gang: 'Acerbic, dashingly
inventive, very funny indeed' Christopher Hitchens, Mail on Sunday 'Fischer has a
unique ability to hinge the most unlikely concepts together... charcoaling ideas
to gem-hardened, irresistibly funny insights' Time Out 'Hilarious, fast-moving
stuff' Independent
The Year of the Frog Martin M. Šimečka 1996-06-01 In Czechoslovakia during the
1980s, young Milan comforts himself with long-distance running and a woman named
Tania, when he is forbidden entrance into the university because of his father's
political activities. Reprint. 15,000 first printing.
The Frog Princess E. D. Baker 2014-08-26 Enter E.D. Baker's magical world in this

Under the Frog Tibor Fischer 2002 Set in post-war Hungary between 1944 and 1956,
the story follows the lives of two young men and in particular their careers in a
travelling basketball team. They spend most of their time in the avoidance of work
and army service and in the pursuit of sex.
Where is the Frog? Geraldine Elschner 2013 A tale inspired by Claude Monet's Water
Lilies masterpieces features a lovely but vain frog, Antoinette, who engages in
increasingly determined antics in her effort to be featured in a famous artist's
paintings of a pond in Giverny.
The Adventure of Fiona the Frog S. JONES 2020-01-11 Fiona is adventurous and
looking to explore the world. Her dream destination is said to be unreachable, but
Fiona is determined. Will she make it? Fiona the frog lives in a green pond tucked
away in the hills. Her dream is to explore the world, see new places, and meet new
faces. Despite the fears of those around her, Fiona is determined to set out on
her own life-changing adventures. This story makes it possible for kids to see
themselves and their spirit of adventure in little Fiona. It also encourages kids
to read the rhyming lines out loud and step out into the world and seek their own
adventures. Order your copy now to follow Fiona on her journey.
The Voyage of the Frog Gary Paulsen 2014-05-27 This adventure novel about survival
at sea by Newbery Honor author Gary Paulsen is now available in an After Words
paperback edition!David thought he was alone, that the ocean around him was all
there was of the world. The wind screamed, the waves towered, and his boat, the
twenty-two foot fiberglass FROG, skidded and bucked and, each moment, filled
deeper and grew heavier with sea water.David thought surely he was dead at
fourteen. His uncle Owen, who had taught him about sailing safely, would be so
angry. Owen had died only days ago, his last wish for David to take the FROG out
on his own, and sail her beyond sight of the coast, and once there scatter Owen's
ashes.
Under the Frog Tibor Fischer 2001
The Frog in the Well Alvin Tresselt 2017-04-04 By Caldecott Medal winners Alvin
Tresselt and Roger Duvoisin, The Frog in the Well is the charming tale of a brave
frog who beats his fears and explores the world Once upon a time there was a frog
who lived at the bottom of a well. The well was the frog’s whole world, until the
day the well ran dry and the bugs began to disappear. What was happening to the
world, the frog wondered, and what could he do? The hungry frog decided he must
hop to the top of the well to see what he could of the end of the world.
Conquering his fear, he peered out, and what did he see? Trees, flowers, meadows,
marshes, and all kinds of end-of-the-world creatures! Entranced, the little frog
ventured forth to find out more about the world outside his own. Based on a
classic Chinese fable, and written and illustrated by the Caldecott-winning Alvin
Tresselt and Roger Duvoisin, The Frog in the Well is a charming tale of one brave
frog and his journey into wisdom.
How to Tell a Prince from a Frog Christine Kerrick 2012-07 Did you ever wonder how
you could tell the difference between the good guys and bad? Once you can, what do
you do? Most importantly, what do you need to be to live the most satisfied and
productive life, and to attract the right kind of guy (Prince) while avoiding the
wrong (the Frog)? The author, along with countless women and law enforcement
officers, offers a guide on the single girl who is singleminded in her search for
Prince Charming. Christine Kerrick reveals stories and techniques used by
professionals to get the most information from a date to make the most informed
decision for your future.
The Book of Frogs Tim Halliday 2016-01-29 With over 7,000 known species, frogs
display a stunning array of forms and behaviors. A single gram of the toxin
produced by the skin of the Golden Poison Frog can kill 100,000 people. Male
Darwin’s Frogs carry their tadpoles in their vocal sacs for sixty days before
coughing them out into the world. The Wood Frogs of North America freeze every
winter, reanimating in the spring from the glucose and urea that prevent cell
collapse. The Book of Frogs commemorates the diversity and magnificence of all of
these creatures, and many more. Six hundred of nature’s most fascinating frog
species are displayed, with each entry including a distribution map, sketches of
the frogs, species identification, natural history, and conservation status. Lifesize color photos show the frogs at their actual size—including the colossal
seven-pound Goliath Frog. Accessibly written by expert Tim Halliday and containing
the most up-to-date information, The Book of Frogs will captivate both veteran
researchers and amateur herpetologists. As frogs increasingly make headlines for
their troubling worldwide decline, the importance of these fascinating creatures
to their ecosystems remains underappreciated. The Book of Frogs brings readers
face to face with six hundred astonishingly unique and irreplaceable species that
display a diverse array of adaptations to habitats that are under threat of
destruction throughout the world.
The President and the Frog Carolina De Robertis 2021 "From the acclaimed author of
Cantoras comes a mystical and heartening tale about seeking justice and the power
of memory. In his modest home at the edge of town, the former President of a Latin
American country receives a journalist in his iconic gardens to discuss his legacy
and the dire circumstances that threaten democracy around the globe. Once known as
the Poorest President in the World, his reputation is the stuff of myth: a former
guerilla who was jailed for inciting revolution before becoming the face of
justice, human rights, and selflessness within his nation. And yet, he is tempted
to reveal a secret from his past: while he was imprisoned and held in solitary
confinement-due to madness or in a surreal twist-he survived in part by conversing
with the only creature who ever spoke back, a loud-mouth frog, about revolution,
the quest for dignity, and what it means to love a country. As engrossing as it is
innovative, The President and the Frog explores the resilience of the human spirit
and what is possible when danger looms. Ferrying us between a grim jail cell and
lush garden, De Robertis emphasizes that even the smallest voice can change the
world. Vivid, heartfelt, and full of wit and humor, The President and the Frog
reaches beyond all borders and dares us to be human in the face of chaos"-Under the Frog Tibor Fischer 1992 A finalist for the Booker Prize, this debut
novel is the bitterly funny account of two young men who survive the chaos of
communism in post-World War II Hungary as part of a debauched traveling basketball
team. 10,000 first printing.
Life Cycle of a Frog, The Colleen Sexton 2012-08-01 The life cycle of a frog takes
place in water and on land. It begins in spring with a male frog croaking a song
to attract a female. Young readers will read about and watch an egg develop into a
tadpole and then into an adult frog.
The Princess and the Frog Augusto Macchetto 2012-02-14 Jump into a story based on
the hit Disney film, The Princess and the Frog, and join Tiana and her friends on
a delicious adventure with comic book art that leaps off the page.
The Frog Mother Hetxw’ms Gyetxw Brett D. Huson 2021-05-27 To the Gitxsan of
Northwestern British Columbia, Nox Ga’naaw is a storyteller, speaking truths of
the universe. After Nox Ga’naaw, the frog mother, releases her eggs among the
aquatic plants of a pond, the tiny tadpoles are left to fend for themselves. As
they hatch, grow legs, and transform into their adult selves, they must avoid the
mouths of hungry predators. Will the young frogs survive to spawn their own eggs,
continuing a cycle 200 million years in the making? Book four of the Mothers of
Xsan series follows the life cycle of the columbia spotted frog. Learn about why
this species is of special significance to the Gitxsan and how Nox Ga'naaw and her
offspring are essential to the balance that is life.
Under the Frog Tibor Fischer 2001-11-03 Follows two young Hungarian basketball
players, Pataki and Gyuri, from the last years of World War II through the antiSoviet uprising of 1956, as they search for food, lodging, and female
companionship. Reprint.
Frog Charlotte Sleigh 2012-06-15 As Kermit the Frog taught us—it’s not easy being
green. With good reason, since you’ll likely be dissected in biology class or have
your legs gobbled up by a hungry Frenchman. And yet, these slimy creatures have
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first book of the Tales of the Frog Princess series.
Sam and the Frog Betty Ward Cain 2010-05-13 Sam and the Frog is a 30 page
beginning reader book for preschoolers. Sam and the Frog are in a competition to
see who can outdo the other. Who can hop, eat, swim, smile, or wave the best? Why
does the frog think Sam won? Students will laugh at the comical cartoon drawings.
Sam and the Frog is an easy book to read for emergent readers. The repetitive
phrases help students to feel successful. This amusing book makes learning to read
fun.
Nellie Under the Frog Bridge Lorri Meyer 2022-06-28 Nancy Dunham, a recent college
graduate needed a summer job. She never expected to become obsessed with the
history of the town of Willimantic, Connecticut, and The American Thread Company's
first bookkeeper, Nellie when she was hired by the company's last bookkeeper,
Connie to help pack up the files of the American Thread Company. Nellie's dream
was to go to New York and become a dress designer, but she felt obligated to
remain at home to financially help her family in Willimantic, Connecticut. As the
bookkeeper for more than 30 years at the Thread Company, Nellie has been fudging
the books to help her family who also are employed at the Thread Mill. Nellie has
a problem with the nepotism and the mistreatment she knows because she is the
bookkeeper and Austin Dunham's trusted employee who will take advantage of his
trust. When the ethics of Nancy's investigation become increasingly dim, she
decides to trace the life of Nellie Buckingham through the Census records, the
town records, her obituary, and her will, and both Nancy and Connie are surprised
and oddly satisfied with their findings.
Under the Frog Tibor Fischer 1997-05-15 Follows two young Hungarian basketball
players from the last years of World War II through the anti-Soviet uprising of
1956
The Frog Book Steve Jenkins 2019 Caldecott Honor-winning team Steve Jenkins and
Robin Page explore form, color, and pattern, and capture the very unique nature of
frogs in this brilliantly illustrated picture book. Perfect for fans of The Beetle
Book, and young readers looking for nonfiction about this perennially fascinating
animal. Long legs, sticky tongues, big round eyes, and other dazzling features-what's not to love about frogs? In this magnificently illustrated picture book,
Caldecott Honor-winning team Steve Jenkins and Robin Page explore one of the
world's most diverse--and most threatened--animals. With more than 5,000 different
frog species on the planet, in every color of the rainbow and a vast number of
vivid patterns, no creatures are more fascinating to learn about or look at.
Jenkins and Page present a stunning array of these intriguing amphibians and the
many amazing adaptations they have made to survive.
Who Will Run the Frog Hospital? Lorrie Moore 2012-02-29 "Touches and dazzles and
entertains. An enchanting novel." --The New York Times In this moving, poignant
novel by the bestselling author of Birds of America we share a grown woman’s
bittersweet nostalgia for the wildness of her youth. The summer Berie was fifteen,
she and her best friend Sils had jobs at Storyland in upstate New York where Berie
sold tickets to see the beautiful Sils portray Cinderella in a strapless evening
gown. They spent their breaks smoking, joking, and gossiping. After work they
followed their own reckless rules, teasing the fun out of small town life,
sleeping in the family station wagon, and drinking borrowed liquor from old
mayonnaise jars. But no matter how wild, they always managed to escape any real
danger—until the adoring Berie sees that Sils really does need her help—and then
everything changes.
The Frog who Wanted to See the Sea Guy Billout 2007 Feeling adventurous one day, a
frog leaves her pond and sets out to visit the great sea she has heard so much
about.
Kissing Frogs Laura Marie Altom 2004 Once upon a time, a beautiful maiden went
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looking for her very own species of frog. Instead she found her Prince Charming!
Oscar and the Frog Geoff Waring 2009-09-01 Oscar is an adorably naive, googly-eyed
kitten, filled with curiosity and wonder about his natural surroundings. In this
series, he meets friends who introduce him to key science concepts. This time,
Oscar learns about tadpoles, seeds, eggs, and what he'll grow into."
I Don't Want to Be a Frog Dev Petty 2018-12 The hit book about a willful young
frog with a serious identity crisis and his heard-it-all-before father is now
available in paperback! Perfect for fans of Mo Willems's Don't Let the Pigeon
Drive the Bus! and Jon Klassen's I Want My Hat Back! Frog wants to be anything but
a slimy, wet frog. A cat, perhaps. Or a rabbit. An owl? But when a hungry wolf
arrives--a wolf who HATES eating frogs--our hero decides that being himself isn't
so bad after all. In this very silly story with a sly message, told in hilarious
dialogue between a feisty young frog and his heard-it-all-before father, young
readers will identify with little Frog's desire to be something different, while
laughing along at his stubborn yet endearing schemes to prove himself right. And
look for the hilarious sequels--I Don't Want to Be Big, There's Nothing to Do!,
and I Don't Want to Go to Sleep. ★ "First-time author Petty's dialogue between a
frog father and his son makes its point about accepting one's nature with a big
grin. . . . The story might create similar gratitude in the minds of readers--or
it might just make them giggle."--Publishers Weekly, STARRED REVIEW "A lively look
at self-acceptance."--Kirkus "This amusing story ends with a laugh and a much more
content frog."--School Library Journal "Silliness and deadpan humor combine into a
hopping good story of being happy with who you are."--Booklist "A paean to selfacceptance wrapped in snappy dialogue and illustrated with richly colored comic
paintings."--Wall Street Journal "Petty and Boldt provide just enough
predictability to hook youngest readers, then deliver a delightful twist or two to
create surprise and satisfaction--for both the green hero and the many fans he'll
make with this book."--Shelf Awareness "This lighthearted exploration of identity
will delight as a readaloud."--The Bulletin of the Center for Children's Books
Frog Mo Yan 2015-01-22 A NEW YORK TIMES TOP BOOK OF 2015 WASHINGTON POST NOTABLE
BOOK The author of Red Sorghum and China’s most revered and controversial novelist
returns with his first major publication since winning the Nobel Prize In 2012,
the Nobel committee confirmed Mo Yan’s position as one of the greatest and most
important writers of our time. In his much-anticipated new novel, Mo Yan
chronicles the sweeping history of modern China through the lens of the nation’s
controversial one-child policy. Frog opens with a playwright nicknamed Tadpole who
plans to write about his aunt. In her youth, Gugu—the beautiful daughter of a
famous doctor and staunch Communist—is revered for her skill as a midwife. But
when her lover defects, Gugu’s own loyalty to the Party is questioned. She decides
to prove her allegiance by strictly enforcing the one-child policy, keeping tabs
on the number of children in the village, and performing abortions on women as
many as eight months pregnant. In sharply personal prose, Mo Yan depicts a world
of desperate families, illegal surrogates, forced abortions, and the guilt of
those who must enforce the policy. At once illuminating and devastating, it shines
a light into the heart of communist China.
Frog Music Emma Donoghue 2014-03-27 Inspired by a true unsolved crime, Frog Music
is a gripping historical novel by Emma Donoghue, author of the multi-million-copy
bestseller Room. San Francisco, 1876: a stifling heat wave and smallpox epidemic
have engulfed the City. Deep in the streets of Chinatown live three former stars
of the Parisian circus: Blanche, now an exotic dancer at the House of Mirrors, her
lover Arthur and his companion Ernest. When an eccentric outsider joins their
little circle, secrets unravel, changing everything – and leaving one of them
dead. A New York Times bestseller, Frog Music is a dark and compelling story of
intrigue and murder.
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